
OCTOBER 25, 2021 SPECIAL MEETING 

 The George City Council met in special session on Monday, October 25, 2021 in the 
Community Room, 115 S Main Street, with Mayor James L. Cuttell presiding. Mayor Cuttell called 
the meeting to order at 5:00 p.m. The roll was called by Mayor Cuttell. Present were Ande 
Bruinsma, Stacy Denekas, Nyron Moore, Warren Tiedeman and Carola Vivian. Absent none. 
 Denekas made a motion to adopt the agenda. Tiedeman seconded the motion. All present 
cast aye votes, motion carried. 
 Council reviewed and discussed the applicants received for the Public Works Technician 
position. The personnel committee offered the job to an applicant and they withdrew on Monday, 
October 25. Denekas made a motion to offer the job for the Public Works Technician at $19.00/hour 
to the next applicant. Employment start date is anticipated after two-week notice. Moore seconded 
the motion. Roll call vote –ayes: Denekas, Moore, Tiedeman and Vivian, –nays: none, –abstain: 
Bruinsma. Motion carried 
 Council discussed the purchase of a new pickup for the city. Mayor Cuttell has gathered two 
bids one for a 2021 Chevy Silverado from Papik in Rock Rapids and the second for a 2022 Ford 
F150 from Ron Drenkow Motors in Sheldon. Council has tabled the purchase of the pickup to 
another council meeting and asked for the city clerk and mayor to check into and see if there is a 
state contract for cities to purchase vehicles in the state of Iowa.  
 Vivian introduced the following Resolution 2021-10-324 entitled “RESOLUTION 
APPROVING PRE-PAYMENT OF STREET/BRIDGE/POOL BOND PAYMENT” and moved that the 
same be adopted.  Denekas seconded the motion to adopt. Roll call vote –ayes: Bruinsma, 
Denekas, Moore, Tiedeman and Vivian, –nays: none, –absent: none. Motion carried. 
 Bruinsma made a motion to adjourn at 5:16 p.m. Denekas seconded the motion. All present 
cast aye votes, motion carried. 
 All decisions made by the Council become effective upon publication. 
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